Ed Griffenberg

Washington has a shortage of certified operators. Finding ways to keep operators engaged with the
profession after retirement seems like a good idea to me. Having a reduced fee for retired
wastewater operators should be reviewed and implemented. The $200 fee is a bit high for most
retired folks to keep their license current. This cost is added to any fees required to obtain the
necessary CEUs per year. Please look into this option in the future.



